
From: Cruz Perez, Zahira
To: charles.labella@btlaw.com; zachary.heller@btlaw.com; randy.gordon@btlaw.com; lwohlford@btlaw.com;

eric.beste@btlaw.com
Cc: Averbach, Andrew
Subject: 2.206 Petition status
Date: Monday, November 18, 2019 12:01:00 PM

Good Morning,
 
This email is to inform you that the NRC staff has assembled a Petition Review Board to
evaluate the petition you submitted on September 24, 2019 related to decommissioning
operations at San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station.  The Petition Review Board is
performing its initial assessment of your petition using the evaluation criteria in
Management Directive 8.11 (ML18296A043) Section III.C, “Criteria for Petition Evaluation.”
 I will contact you with the results of this assessment.  In moving forward with the 10 CFR
2.206 petition process, please be informed that this process is a public process and
information related to the petition is made public available, including your identity. 
 
Thank You,
 
Zahira Cruz
 
*******************************************************************

Zahira Cruz
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Reactor Decommissioning Branch
Rockville, MD 20852
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